
General Committee Meeting 3 August 1915 

 

Present, Mr T F Kershaw presided.  

Messrs W H Andrew, R Brown, C P Glazebrook, & Slatter 

 

Minutes of previous meeting read and confirmed. 

 

A letter read informing us that the ladies committee had resigned. It was decided to call a meeting of 

the lady members of the club to elect a new ladies committee. 

 

A letter from the Serbian Relief Committee was read asking if we could help them. 

Mr Brown proposed that a competition be held on the 14th inst in aid of the Serbian Relief Fund 

seconded by Mr Glazebrook and carried. Mr Glazebrook offered a walking stick as a prize. Entrance 

Fee 1/- Handicap stroke competition. 

 

Decided to ask the Royal Insurance Co for consideration of insuring our caddies on the basis of 

wages actually paid. Mr Kershaw moved that a letter of condolence be sent to Mr Robson on the 

death of his son who was so greatly regretted esteemed by the members of the club. 

 

H Parnaby 

Sept 7th 1915 

 

 


